CHEDRO-lIl MEMORANDUM
No. |8Q, series of 2024

For :  ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICER-IN-CHARGE OF HIGHER
EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HEIS) IN REGION lii

Attention : INSTITUTIONS REGISTRAR

Subject :  QUICK SURVEY ON LATIN HONOR GRADUATES FROM

AY 2021-22, AY 2022-23 AND AY 2023-24

Date : 21 AUGUST 2024

Pursuant to the Memorandum from the Office of the Executive Director No. 617, s.
2024 with the subject, “Quick Survey on Latin Honor Graduates from AY 2021-22, AY
2022-23 and AY 2023-24" dated 14 August 2024 all HEIs are requested to complete
the quick survey through this link:

https://bit.ly/3yearsiatinhonors

In addition, all HEIs are requested to accomplish the survey on or before August 28,
2024 (Wednesday).

For questions and clarifications, the designated staff or personnel may contact Mr.
Leslie C. Magsino, Technical Staff of the OPRKM-Knowledge Management Division
through email address Imagsino@ched.gov.ph or telephone number (02) 8441-1169.

For all HEIs information and compliance.

DR. LORA LANDAYAN YUSI
Director IV
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